
Index News October 7, 2016

 

Removal from the Nikkei Asia300 index constituents 

 
Nikkei Inc. announces a constituent removal from the Nikkei Asia300 Index to reflect the 

delisting of SMRT by Singapore Exchange (SGX). As a result, the number of the index 

constituents will be 324 when Nikkei launches the index in December. 
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